
We began our week with the wonderful news of the arrival 

of baby Leo Patrick Alexander Walker on Sunday evening. 

Our huge congratulations go to Mrs Walker and the rest of 

Leoõs family. 

 

On Thursday afternoon, Key Stage 2 

had the exciting opportunity to  

experience virtual reality with Google! 

They swam with sharks, peered into  

volcanoes, were blasted into space and 

climbed Everest.  One child was heard 

to say òIõm so glad we go to this school!ó 

 

 

 

Thank to everyone for baking, eating and cheering in ô 

The Great St. Augustineõs Bake Offõ.  You raised as incredible 

£415.87 for Children in Need.  A huge thank you to Paul 

ôHollywoodõ Burden for being our judge.  Congratulations to our 

Star Bakers: Reception - Eva, Year 1 - Amelie M, Year 2 -  

William A, Year 3 - Isabelle, Year 4 - Stan, Year 5 - Keiran, 

Year 6 - James Sp and Staff - Miss Kalisz.  

 

 

Lots of work is going on ôbehind the scenesõ for December. 

There are Advent and Christmas displays going up. The stage 

is in place ready for the Christmas plays and the PTA have 

been extremely busy preparing for the Christmas Fayre.  
 

25th November 2016 

We live, love and learn together in the light of the life of Christ.  

This week ...  

St Augu
stineõs

 School 



Gospel Values ð Our value for 

this month is ôHopeõ. We will 

share an assembly on  

Monday so your children may 

talk about hopes and aspira-

tions and how positivity can 

make a difference.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mass ð On Friday we will cel-

ebr at e Mass wit h Recept ion, 

Year 1 and Year 2. This Mass 

will be held in the school hall.  
 

 

 

Cathol ic Life  

Open Day 
 

Our next Open Day for parents of 

children who are due to start 

school in September 2017, is on 

Tuesday 29th November. We have 

two tours at 10am and 11.30am. 

Please do come and meet us if your 

child is due to start and also please 

let your friends and families know 

about the open event.  

 

School Council 
 

Billy and Evie sayé  Our 

school rules are working 

well and the Garden of 

Eden is now cleared and 

open to KS2! 



Community 

PTA 
Non-Uniform Days  

Many thanks for your donations of chocolate and bottles this week. Please don't forget the 

last non  

uniform day next Friday 2nd of December in lieu of cakes.   

 

Volunteers  

Volunteers are still needed to help out at this year's Christmas fair and all help is greatly ap-

preciated. The rota is on display by reception.  If you can't help for the full hour, could you get 

together with a friend and do half an hour each?  

 

Christmas Secret Santa  

Please donõt forget to donate some items so that your child can choose a present and wrap it 

for you to find under the tree.  Suggested list: (unopened) toiletries, (new or nearly new) 

scarves, hats, gloves, bags, puzzles, photo frames, books, ties, socks, pens -anything that is 

suitable for a Christmas gift  

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Fair on Sunday 6th December from 1 - 3pm.  

 

Raffle tickets  

We have some amazing prizes on offer once again this year including:  

* A signed Jonny Wilkinson ball  

* £50 SAKS voucher  

* Two passes for ladies day at Warwick races  

* A meal and drinks for three at Lil Greens  

* £25 Ego voucher  

* Shellac manicure by EW nail  

* 2 day passes at the Warwickshire   

* £25 Time and Tide voucher   

Plus many, many moreé Extra tickets are available at the office.  

 

*NEW THIS YEAR** Santa Dash  

We are also planning our first òSanta Dashó on the day of the Christmas Fair.  

This will involve a circuit of the school playing fields. Fancy dress is optional and there will be a 

host of prizes on offer including best dressed!  More information and Sponsorship forms will 

be coming home with your children today.  

 

PTA Facebook Page: 

Please check it out and feel free to feedback.  

https://www.facebook.com/staugustinesptakenilworth/  

Like and comment. We are looking forward to it!  

https://www.facebook.com/staugustinesptakenilworth/


Sport  
 

Biathlon ð Well done to the 

children who represented 

our school today in the Cov-

entry and Warwickshire 

Sports Partnership Biath-

lon. 

 

Tournament Tuesday ð Well 

done to Coughton!  Winners 

again this week.  

 

Cross Country ð Mrs Jordan 

and I will meet the runners 

on Saturday morning in Pri-

ory Park in Warwick. Good 

Luck! 

 

 

Music 
Music for the Mass this week was 

provided by our orchestra,  If you 

learn to play an instrument and 

you would like to perform a piece 

in assembly, please let me know.  

 

Carols at the Castle  ð I am so 

proud to have been asked again to 

provide a childrenõs choir for the 

ôCarols at the Castleõ event on 

Saturday 17th December. I invite 

all Key Stage 2 children to join us 

for the evening. It is a wonderful 

opportunity for our school to take 

a part in leading the people of 

Kenilworth in preparing for 

Christmas. I do hope you will all 

be joining me with your candles 

and Santa hats! (We will provide 

candles and hats.)  

Online Safety  
 

It has been brought to our attention that there are some online safety concerns with 

the app Musical.ly  - a video sharing app that allows users to create and share pop  

videos.  The minimum age limit for users is 13 years old.  Children are able to easily  

access adult content videos which are extremely inappropriate.  It is also important to 

point out that children are also allowing õstrangersõ to view and comment on their  

videos, as any adult can view recordings.  Please discuss with your child the online rules 

that we use at school and at home and take a look at the E Safety section of our  

website for links to great websites on how to keep your child safe.  



Have a lovely weekend, 

Lesley Ritchie  www.staugustineskenilworth.co.uk  

Celebrations  

 

 

Congratulations to our stars: Evie, Eduardo, Daniel, 

Georgina, Rebecca, Austin, Morgan, Theo, Bella,  

Amber, George, Bobby, Ethan and Charlie  

Well done also to Anna, Celine, 

Oscar, James, Evie and Andrew  

Next Week  
Saturday   Cross Country at Priory Park ð Y6 

Sunday    First Sunday of Advent  

Monday      

Tuesday    Open Day 

Wednesday    

Thursday    Celebration Assembly     

Friday    KS1 Mass ð Advent  
Do you recognise these  

children?  

Read on to find out ...  



China

 

China is officially known as the People's Republic of China .  China has the largest population in the world , with over 1.3 billion people (1,343,239,923) as of July 2012.  

China is the 3rd largest country  by area at 9,706,961 sq. km (3,747,879 sq. miles).  China belongs to the continent of Asia . Bordering countries include Afghanistan, 

Bhutan, Burma, India, Kazakhstan, North Korea, Kyrgyzstan, Laos, Mongolia, Nepal, Pakistan, Russia, Tajikistan, and Vietnam.  The summit of Mt Everest  marks the border 

between China and Nepal.  There are more than 200 individual Chinese dialects  spoken in China, and these dialects are separated into five main dialectal groups: Manda-

rin, Yue (which includes Cantonese), Min, Wu and Hakka.  Although Mandarin is the most commonly used  form of spoken Chinese and more widely distributed throughout 

China, it is classified into four groups  based on geographical location: Southwest, Southern, North -western and Northern Mandarin.  The most populated city is Shang-

hai with 22 million population . China has over 100 build -up areas with over 1 million people.  

47% of the population live in urban areas.  China experiences typhoon s every year and also suffers from floods, tsunamis, earthquakes  and droughts .  China has the 

fourth longest river in the world, the Yangtze River , which reaches 5,797km (3,602 miles) in length. It also has the sixth longest, the Yellow River, stretching 4,667km 

(2,900 miles).  China is the second largest economy  in the world, after the United States of America .  In 2003, China became the third country to successfully send a 

person to space .  The Great Wall of China  is the largest man made structure in the world, stretching an incredible 5,500 miles (8,850 km).  The famous Giant Panda  is 

found near the Yangtze River in China.  China hosted the 2008 Olympic Games  in Beijing.  

 

Some famous people ð do you recognise any?  

 

Some famous food  

 

   

Capital:  Beijing  

Population:  1.3 billions  

Currency:  RMB (Renminbi) 

Official languages:  Mandarin  

  

  

 
Confusius 

(551BC -479 BC 

 
Jackie Chan 

(Born 1954) 

 
Xi Jinping (Born 

1953) 

 
Mao Tse Tung 

(1893 ð 1976) 
 

Zhang Ziyi 

  

 
Dim Sum 

 
Chow mein  

 
Dumplings   

Cha (tea) 

http://www.sciencekids.co.nz/sciencefacts/countries/russia.html
http://www.sciencekids.co.nz/sciencefacts/weather/hurricane.html
http://www.sciencekids.co.nz/sciencefacts/earth/tsunamis.html
http://www.sciencekids.co.nz/sciencefacts/earth/earthquakes.html
http://www.sciencekids.co.nz/sciencefacts/countries/unitedstates.html
http://www.sciencekids.co.nz/sciencefacts/animals/giantpanda.html

